
Memo
To: Board of Commissioners

From: Chief Mike Wickstrom

Date: 05/23/2022

Re: Staff Report

____________________________________________________________________________
Total Calls Since: 05/09/2022 6-EMS  5-Fire Total Calls: 238

1. Water Tenders received their annual DIT inspections.

2. Captain Lessard taught a F/A CPR course for Fish & Wildlife personnel.

3. Chief Wickstrom attended the City of Walla Walla FD opening for their new
training facility.

4. Chief Wickstrom attended a Tidewater spill response drill.

5. The Staff attended the Community Barbecue event at the School.

6. The District provided EMS stand-by coverage for a vaccination clinic at the
Library.

7. Capt. Lessard attended a ALS Protocol meeting in Walla Walla.

8. The Staff participated in a Walla Walla Airport mass-causualy exercise.

9. The District hosted a Quad-Conty Fire Chiefs meeting at St.51.

10.The District received 13 applicants for our two open positions.


